
 
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
Coordination of Care Review 

 

06/01/2016 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
Individuals with mental health and substance use disorders rely on many organizations to provide 
their care and are more likely to have complex and sometimes competing medical and psychosocial 
needs.  Optum would like to support our providers and members to achieve improved outcomes 
through coordination of care and will be hosting a review of expectation and available resources. 
 

Please join us for a webinar on the opportunities and benefits of coordination of care in the changing 
health care environment.  The webinar will cover: 
 

 Typical Scenarios when coordination is important 

 Coordination of care beyond the primary care provider 

 Benefits to members when care providers work together 

 Benefits to providers when improved outcomes are achieved 

 Elements for consideration in identifying member’s needs  

 Determination of the “best interests for care” when coordination is indicated 
 
 
To register please go to:  www.optumidaho.com, Network Providers tab and submenu Trainings.  Registration 
is only required for the specific date/time you’d like to attend.   
 
 
Thank you! 
Network Management Team 
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